

MULHOLLAND DR

Spa 2 U 158 Bedford Rd, #4 Toronto, Ontario M5R 2K9

February 3, 2009

Dear Leah,

Dr. Mulholland and the SpaMedica team would like to thank you for the outstanding service you provided for our "Manicure and Martini" themed holiday party held on Friday November 28th, 2008 at the Park Hyatt Hotel.

I would also like to acknowledge and thank you for coming to our rescue! Two weeks before our event, the manicurists that we originally hired, cancelled. We now found ourselves manicure-less for our Martini and Manicure holiday party!! We were then referred to your company by the Park Hyatt hotel and were we ever grateful. You truly were our saving grace! Spa 2 U welcomed us with open arms and re-assured us that you would do whatever it takes to make our event a success, and you did! You were extremely easy to work with and you granted our every wish. You truly saved our holiday party and we are very grateful.

Again, many thanks for the excellent service provided and for assisting in making our event such huge success! We will definitely be in touch to coordinate our 2009 holiday party!

Sincerely,

Patricia Ganas

Executive Assistant to Dr. Stephen Mulholland

SpaMedica